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my twin boys are in to second plan ,after begging to get a review date we received this years plan 
both boys got less funding then last year resulting in a major cut in services especially on short 

term breaks and overnight stays,also are improved daily budget was cut in half leaving me to 
juggle allied health services and how many sessions we have for the year, i have asked for a 

review and have made 3 complaints going back to january this year and have had no feed back 
from ndia ,it is a joke we are speaking to centrelink call staff who have no idea and powerless to 

get ndia to answer complaints or answer questions 


